
PUBLIC NOTICE 
YUMA COUNTY INTERGOVERNMENTAL PUBLIC TRANSPORTATION 

AUTHORITY (YCIPTA) 
Disadvantaged Business Enterprise Goal for FY 2022-2023 to 2024-2025 

 
YCIPTA hereby announces the revision of its Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) 
Program under guidelines of 49CFR Part 26 and the regulations and directions of the US 
Department of Transportation (DOT) for the Federal Transit Administration (FTA) Section 5307 
program. YCIPTA announces the establishment of the FY 2023-2025 DBE goal of 0.70 percent 
for the purchase of goods and services utilizing any DOT funds. This goal has been set based on 
the information currently available. The rationale for this goal and supporting information 
regarding YCIPTA DBE program will be available for public review at the address below 
between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m., Monday through Friday. Public comments 
regarding the goal and program will be accepted for a period of 45 days advertised on March 23, 
2023.  Comments can be sent via email to skreger@ycipta.az.gov, by telephone at (928) 539-
7076, ext 101, or in writing to: YCIPTA, 2715 East 14th Street, Yuma, AZ 85365. The last day to 
submit a comment is May 8, 2023.  The YCIPTA DBE Plan can be downloaded at 
www.ycat.az.gov.  
 
There will be two public hearings regarding this goal to be held on March 27, 2023 and April 24, 
2023 at 1:30 pm located at the Aldrich Hall, 2351 West 26th St, Yuma, Arizona 85364. 
 
DATED: March 22, 2023 

http://www.ycat.az.gov/

